
Multiple Mini Interview Evaluators

Needed! 

Interested in selecting the next generation of veterinarians?

College of Veterinary Medicine Admissions office is

recruiting evaluators.

The purpose of hiring Admissions Evaluators is identify

interprofessional professionals that will support the values,

thought patterns and other critical skills that are important

when selecting candidates at this stage of the review

process. Hiring experienced and trained evaluators will

ensure a committed cohort to participate the entire interview

season and provide stability and inter-rater reliability when

studying the applicant pool. 

 

Supplemental Compensation is also available to qualified

employees.MMIs will be conducted on Fridays from 815am to

945am and/or 1045 to 12pm. 

Interested, please email Sabrina Perez at

sabrinapz@arizona.edu with a statement indicating why and

your experience in admissions by November 01, 2020  

 

 dvm-admissions@arizona.edu


